
The Raymore-Peculiar School District has developed the following guidelines and 
restrictions in an effort to keep our students, coaches, officials and guests safe and 
healthy at our sporting events, as well as remain consistent with the expectations we 
have during regular school hours.  
 
**These guidelines may change based on updated CDC, Cass County Health 
Department, MSHSAA and/or Suburban Conference recommendations. 

 

Expectations for ALL Home Events 

1. Masks are required to be worn at all times (coaches,staff,guests,and spectators) 

2. Social distancing of 6 feet is REQUIRED for each individual spectator - taped locations show 

where to sit  (1 person per marked seat) - Stadium and Gyms 

3. No concession stands - unopened, screw-top type water bottles permitted only  

 

Home Events 
Varsity Football Games  
1. Visitors - 2 tickets per  MSHSAA game rostered student  
2. Home - 4 tickets per MSHSAA game rostered student (Football limited to 60 rostered per Con-

ference recommendation)  
3. Cheer - 4 tickets per cheerleader  
4. Dance - 4 Tickets per SENIOR Prowler member  
5. Band - 4 tickets per SENIOR band member  
6. SENIOR Student Section - No more than 100 (random drawing - more details to follow) 
 
Soccer/8th/9th/JV Football 
1. Masks Mandatory and Social Distance  
2. Social distancing of 6 feet is REQUIRED for each individual spectator - taped location shows 

where to sit 
 
Volleyball 
1. Visitors - 2 tickets per MSHSAA game rostered student (All Levels) 
2. Home - 4 tickets per JV & Varsity game rosters  
3. C-team - 2 tickets per MSHSAA game rostered student  
4. NO STUDENT SECTION  
 
Softball/Swim 
Bleachers removed - masks mandatory, social distancing (guests can bring lawn chairs or stand 
 
Golf/Cross Country 
Open areas- masks mandatory, social distancing (leave when your student is done competing)  

 
Away Events (Middle School, JV and Varsity)  

Each district will vary and we will follow their local guidelines. 
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